
 

 

NOTICES for Sunday 30th January 2022 

 

CHURCH AWAY DAY  -  Saturday 5 March 
We have booked the Church of the Good Shepherd, Carshalton on Saturday 5th 
March, 10am – 4pm for our Church Away Day. Save the date. 

 
SOME THANK YOUS… 

 

Thank you so much for contributing to Martin & Emma’s leaving present. People 
were very generous. And thank you to Mike & Sue for organising the Farewell Tea – 
everybody seemed to enjoy it. 
 
Our dear friend Myrtle Bourne has written: “Thank-you to all our wonderful 
friends at All Saints for their love and friendship over the past eleven years.  A very 
special thank you to all those who so kindly came to support us at Michael's 
Thanksgiving Service, which helped to make it a very memorable occasion. At the 
end of August, Jeremy came to give us communion, but little did we know that it 
was to be our last one together, which made 2021 a significant year for me."   
Myrtle 

 
CHRISTMAS PLATE COLLECTIONS 
We collected £500 which we split equally between CRDC and Growbaby… 
 
From Croydon Refugee Day Centre… “Thank you to Everyone at All Saints 
Sanderstead for your generous gift to Croydon Refugee Day Centre. It is much 
appreciated, as you can imagine we have been extremely busy just to provide the 
basics. We use donations to buy new underwear, footwear and other items not 
received as donations. Thank you.”  
Sandra from CRDC 
 
From Growbaby… “It is with hearts overflowing with deep joy at your kindness and 
generosity that we say thank you thank you thank you. We so appreciate, not just 
the wonderful gift, but your love and support for our ministry to these vulnerable 
families. We so miss Sandra and her incredible input as she served our clients and 
helped us keep our stock in apple pie order. We are in need of lightweight buggies 
as these families are often in temporary accommodation or in tiny rooms and up 
long flights of stairs, making it really difficult to carry and store the big travel 
systems we are so kindly donated. These lightweight buggies go from birth to 3 



 

 

years and fold easily and can be carried in one hand. We will certainly be able to 
purchase some with your kind donation. Please thank the people who gave so 
generously, and we pray that God will bless them richly. Once again, many thanks.” 
God bless from Gill and the Growbaby team xx 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Count your blessings name them one by one 
And it will surprise you what the Lord has done.” 


